
   

 

 

 
May 14, 2025 
 

Meredith Badalucca 
Assistant Town Planner 
Town of Montville 
310 Norwich New London Turnpike Uncasville, CT 06382 
 
Ms. Badalucca, 
 
I am writing in response to a request for an intermunicipal referral for the Town of Montville. The 
application was received on April 17th. The application was referred to this agency pursuant to 

Section 8-26(b) of the Connecticut General Statutes. 
 
The proposed amendment seeks to resubdivide Lot 00A on Silver Falls Road, Montville, CT into 4 
new lots. 
 
Based on my review of the material provided, the proposed subdivision application is not likely 
to have a negative intermunicipal impact. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (475) 328-1727. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Dan Robinson 
Associate Planner 
drobinson@secogct.gov 
 


